
5-18-21 COVID-19 Response 

In case you haven’t heard yet, on Tuesday, May 11th, our Session voted to lift the masking 
mandate and social distancing requirements in worship services, beginning Sunday, May 30th. 
We set this date two weeks out because we wanted people to have time to plan accordingly. 

We will still have live-streamed versions of all our services moving forward. However, as 
Presbyterians, we’ve long maintained that God alone is Lord of the conscience. With that in 
mind, we advise people to continue with safe practices to protect both themselves and others, the 
best way they see fit.  

KidZone continues to move forward with the latest guidance received from DHS for 
daycares and safety protocols. The Session’s decision will not impact KidZone procedures. 
However, the lifting of these restrictions will allow for full seating capacity in worship services 
and other special events. 

Blessings, 
Austin D. Hill 
Lead Pastor


